
Arthur Doak

From: Ernest Sanchez <ernestsanchez2348@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 07, 2013 3:58 PM
To: Arthur Doak
Subject: KM PB-FM , Breckenridge, CO (File BRED 20130719AAU)

Dear Mr. Doak,

Thanks for your call today. This is to confirm that Community Radio for Northern Colorado would like to
continue to utilize the existing main studio waiver in connection with this facility upgrade.

Please let me know if you have any questions about this.

Sincerely,

Ernest Sanchez

THE SANCHEZ LAW FIRM P.C., 2300 M STREET N.W., SUITE 800, WASHINGTON, D.C. 20037;
PHONE: 202-237-2814; FAX: 202-237-5614; E-MAIL ADDRESS: Ernestsanchez2348@gmai1.com
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